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16-Mar-2017
 
Jeff Miller

 
Dear Mr Miller,
 
Official information request for 577829, MILLER, ROSS CREEK CLOSURE
 
I refer to your official information request dated 13-March-2017 for:
 
I would like to know when the Ross Creek Reservoir area will be opened up to thru
 traffic again along Burma Road, as I regularly commute along this road. Is this
 information available online?
 
In response, the road will be closed until Thursday 21 December 2017 from 7am to 7pm
 for the Ross Creek Reservoir Refurbishment. A public notice was published and a copy is
 available on our website at
 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council-online/public-notices/notified-road-closure/notified-road-
closures/burma-road-temporary-road-closure
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to phone and ask for the
 transport department.
 
Regards
Arlene Goss
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
 

"Dance like no one is watching; Email like it may one day be read aloud in a deposition."
 
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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